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Mail in voting is absolutely vital to our community and our democracy which is why 

people want to end it. I want as many people who are qualified to vote to be able to 

vote and to have time to research and look over their documents and to get their 

votes submitted and counted. Even if we did in person voting for a whole week, we 

would still need to have mail in absentee voting. Oregon was one of the first states to 

move to mail in voting and it has worked beautifully here. We need more people to be 

able to participate with ease not fewer.  


